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You have 32 teeth.
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Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467
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www.catholic-cemeteries.com
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Welcome to Holy Name.  We encourage all parishioners to become actively involved in your parish through its many groups and ministries.

We also need and appreciate your financial support from regular offertory envelope contributions.  Please ensure that you are registered

with the office.  Parishioners who are changing their address are asked to inform the parish office.

Pastor: Reverend Jinto Mathew Puthiyidathuchalil, C.S.C.

Parish Secretary: Mrs. Pamela Cobham

Choir Director: Ms. Sarah Matte

Parish Office Hours: Mon-Fri 9 am - 12 pm

1 pm - 5 pm

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST
Saturday:  5:00 pm (in the church)

Sunday:    10:00 am (children's program only at 10 am service)

12:00 pm (African Catholic Community)

Weekday:  Tues, Wed, Thurs, Fri at 12:05 pm in the chapel

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturdays: 4:30 to 5:00 pm and on request

BAPTISM
By appointment and after instruction.

MARRIAGE
Archdiocesan Marriage Policy: Couples planning to be married must contact a priest one year in advance.

They must also receive personal preparation for entering marriage.

Catholic Cemeteries: 416-733-8544

Archdiocese of Toronto: www.archtoronto.org

Bulletin notices must be submitted in writing to the office by noon Monday.

Saint Vincent de Paul Society (to help neighbours in need) 416-469-0842

Holy Name School:

Phone  416-393-5215

Fax       416-393-5934

690 Carlaw Ave

Principal: Matthew Tonks

The Parish Hall is available for rent - please contact Jocelyn the hall manager at 647-292-9146 (cell).

SELLING or BUYING...CALL

MARIE NATSCHEFF
WWW.MARIENATSCHEFF.COM

marie@bosleyrealestate.com
Sales Representative

Bosley Real Estate Ltd., Brokerage

416.322.8000

Tutoring All Ages.  All Subjects. 
Now open in the Beaches!

BOOK A FREE TRIAL OR ASSESSMENT

300 DANFORTH AVE.   416-462-0100
Danforth@ScholarsCanada.com

2211 QUEEN ST. E.   416-694-2000
Beaches@ScholarsCanada.com

www.HazelSangster.ca

416-461-0907

SUTTON CITY REALTY INC. BROKERAGE*

Hazel Sangster      
Sales Representative 

PLATINUM AWARD

Let Hazel's

32 years of

experience go

to work for you.

My expert Team

will clean & stage

your Home so you

get top $$$!

Complimentary

when you list

with Hazel.

SPOT

830 Pape Ave

416-462-2735

www.SeranoBakery.com

New clients 25% OFF
Returning clients 10% OFF

mention this ad for promo

219 Danforth Ave | 416-465-6251

RATAS OPTICAL since 1965

HOLY NAME PARISHHOLY NAME PARISH
Served by the Holy Cross Fathers

GOUGH AND DANFORTH (at Pape Subway)
Rectory: 71 Gough Ave. Toronto, Ont.  M4K 3N9

Phone: 416-466-8281       Fax: 416-466-8559
Web site: holynameto.archtoronto.org          Email: holyname@rogers.com

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

YOUR BUSINESS!



 SIXTEENTH & SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
     

Message from  

Cardinal Thomas Collins 

Dear friends of the Archdiocese of Toronto, 
 
Over the past several weeks, there has been a painful 
national conversation on the tragic history of residential 
schools in Canada. The role of the Catholic Church in the 
residential school system has been a central part of that 
discussion. 
We acknowledge the terrible suffering that took place and 
condemn the system, established by the federal 
government and operated by faith communities, which 
separated children, often forcibly, from their parents and 
attempted to strip away their language, culture and identity. 
 
The Catholic Church must continue to atone for our 
involvement in this dark history. It is undeniable that some 
Catholic teachers (priests, religious men and women and 
lay staff) entrusted to care for children at residential schools 
assaulted the dignity of the students through mistreatment, 
neglect and abuse. 
A recent poll suggested that only 10% of Canadians have a 
thorough understanding of the history of residential 
schools. We also know that many Catholics have asked for 
additional information, unsure of this history and wondering 
how to respond when asked about it. In addition to 
resources like the Truth and Reconciliation Commission 
Report, we have prepared a webpage 
at: www.archtoronto.org/residentialschools with 
numerous resources, links and information. 
 
We encourage you to access our latest document, 
“Background for Catholics – Residential Schools”, which 
provides answers to eight frequently asked questions on 
recent topics of discussion. 
 
We’d also like to make you aware of the following recent 
developments: 

On June 29, 2021, it was announced that a 
delegation of Indigenous Elders/Knowledge Keepers, 
residential school survivors and youth from across the 
country will meet with Pope Francis from December 17-20 
at the Vatican. There will be four days of meetings – 
focused on encounters with First Nations, Métis and Inuit 
participants – as well as a final audience with all delegates 
coming together on December 20, 2021. Pope Francis is 
deeply committed to hearing directly from Indigenous 
Peoples, expressing his heartfelt closeness, addressing the 
impact of colonization and the role of the Church in the 
residential school system, in the hopes of responding to the 
suffering of Indigenous Peoples and the ongoing effects of 
intergenerational trauma. 
   

We have received numerous inquiries regarding 
financial support related to residential schools. A more 
detailed response on the settlement process, what has 
been paid and where we have fallen short, can be found in 
the latest “Background for Catholics – Residential Schools” 
document. Currently, dioceses across the country, including 
the Archdiocese of Toronto, are in discussions to determine 
how to best engage in a renewed financial effort to meet 
the goal of the $25 million “best efforts” campaign. In 
addition, the archdiocese is developing a series of pastoral 
initiatives, with Indigenous participation, to engage 
parishioners and the broader community in a continued 
journey of prayer, listening and dialogue as part of ongoing 
reconciliation efforts. 

We look forward to sharing more information with you on 
these plans in the days ahead. 

Thomas Collins 
Archbishop of Toronto 

 

Tues. July 20th 
12:05 pm:  
           Wed. July 21st 
12:05 pm:  

Thurs. July 22nd 
12:05 pm:   

Fri. July 23rd 
12:05 pm:  

Sat. July 24th 
5:00 pm: Angelo, Angela, Anthony & Brandon Cornacchia + 
 
                

Readings for 
Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, July 25th 
 
1st Reading: 2 Kings 4.42-44 
Responsorial Psalms: Ps.145.10-11, 15-16, 17-18 
Second Reading: Ephesians 4.1-6 
Gospel: John 6.1-15 
 
 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 
July 24th 5 pm – Joan Howard 
July 25th – 10 am – Kathleen Wilkinson 
July 31st – 5 pm – Cynthia Chu 
August 1st – 10 am – Sheila Spencer 
 

Ministers of the Word 
July 24th – 5 pm – Laurence & Flavia Mussio 
July 25th –  10 am ‐ Megan Lashley, Michael Bachan 
July 31st – 5 pm – Paul Connelly, Molly O’Driscoll Croke 
August 1st – 10 am – Livina Lobo, Jonathan Anacta 

 
 

40 - 4 

 JULY 18 & 25, 2021 
     

We keep in our prayers the sick, elderly, the homebound, 
the “forgotten members” in our community, and their 
families and caregivers.  “Lord surround them with your 
healing and steadfast love.” especially  
Maureen O’Neill, Anne Evans, Jaden Babcock, Valrie Lashley, 
Stephanie Winkler, Jackie Marksman, Maria Jose Bouey. 

Kitchen Renovation 

I am happy to share the good news that after years of 
planning and fundraising, our kitchen in the parish hall is now 
renovated. As we are blessed with the addition of this new facility, 
let us be grateful to almighty God for all the blessings on our 
community. I thank you, the parishioners of Holy Name, for the 
help and support you offered towards this project.  

I am grateful to the renovation committee for the 
valuable suggestions and assistance.  In particular, I am indebted 
to Paul Connelly for his support throughout the planning and 
execution of this project. I also thank Michael Nicholas-Schmidt, 
a parishioner of Holy Name and the Principal of 
Larkin Architect Ltd. who designed the kitchen and went out of 
his way to help us in this project. All of us are aware of the fact 
that many generations put a great deal of effort into building our 
church and community. The addition of this new facility 
demonstrates our commitment to future generations and adds to 
the welcoming spirit of our parish.  

The total cost of the kitchen renovation is $253,330. This includes 
the cost of design, building and appliances. We look forward to 
welcoming you back and celebrating together once again! 

 

 
 

2021 Confirmation Program 
Our 2021 on‐line Confirmation Preparation Program will 
begin Sunday, October 17 and run for 5 weeks. 
Confirmation is scheduled for Saturday, November 20, 
2021. All children entering Grade 7 or Grade 8 (or even 
Grade 9 +) this September are invited to partake in this 
preparation program for the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
The registration forms will be available on the website 
 www. holynameto@archtoronto.org.   

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO  
SEAN EDMUNDS  

on receiving his Confirmation  
on Saturday, April 10th, 2021 

 
First Reconciliation and  

Holy Communion 

In the Fall, Holy Name Parish will begin our 
preparation for First Reconciliation and First Holy 
Communion for  children in grade two and 
above.  Dates will be announced later. The registration 
forms will be available on the website  www. 
holynameto@archtoronto.org.  

 

 
Welcome to Our Parish Family 

Baptized 
July 17th, 2021 

 
Sebastian Elliot Sierra Pereira 

son of Carlos & Andrea 
 

Henry Gerard Pitre 
son of Eric & Claire 

 

 
 

Due to the Pandemic ShareLife Collections have 
been extended.  

Second ShareLife Sunday - October 3rd, 2021 

Third ShareLife Sunday - October 31st, 2021 

Please give generously! 

Thank you!  

2021 Our Parish Campaign Goal - $25,400 

Todate we have raised - $16,861.00 
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